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It is with great sadness comprehending the terrible news concerning the 

untimely passing of Prof. Jiang, of Hualiang; a tragedy. We had known each 

other for long, for a decade as editorial colleagues and as long-time 

proponents of computational approaches in medicinal chemistry. A void is 

left forever. My heartfelt best wishes go to his family and close friends. Please, 

accept my sincere condolences.   

 

Jürgen Bajorath    

 

 


